
 

 

July 2023 NASFA Minutes 
by Steve Sloan 

 

The July meeting of the North Alabama Science Fiction Association was called to order 

by President Mary Lampert’s clapping on Saturday, July 15, 2023 at 4:25:10 PM at the 

NASFA picnic held at Gary’s house. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

Nope. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

Programming Director Judy informed us that the auction will be the August program. 

 

Sam reported that the Deep South Con 60 card we sent to invite Grant Kruger finally 

returned after bouncing around for a year. 

 

The church has kicked us out for December. We can meet, but we must be out by 2 PM. 

 

We need to get on Willowbrook Church’s 2024 schedule. All dates are good except 

October. The church moved the October meeting from the third Saturday to the second 

Saturday. 

 

We may need to find new meeting locations after 2024. 

 

Mike K. volunteered to host the Christmas party. 

 

NOT-A-CON BUSINESS 

 

Nothing reported. 

 

Sam moved to adjourn at 4:35:45 PM. 

 

The picnic served as both the July program and After the Meeting Meeting. 

 


